
Grendon Underwood Parish Council 27/Oct/2020 

Saye and Sele Foundation  Trustee Report 

There is nothing new to report since the last PC meeting. 

Village Hall Trustees Update 

Since the last PC meeting the hall has gradually been 

reopening with Karate classes and, from November, dance 

classes. These previously were taking part at the school but it 

is understood that their hall is closed until further notice, 

Trustees are in communication with Mr McCrorie about him 

holding free first aid courses in the hall. 

A FOC Thames Water inspection to detect any leaks has been 

arranged for 2/11/20. 

Paul Jackman 

26/10/2020 

 


